

U.S. ARMY WARRANT OFFICERS ASSOCIATION Hawkeye Chapter P.O. Box 289 Camp Dodge, IA 50131-0289



USAWOA-DODGE 28 October 2010

MEMORANDUM FOR Members, Hawkeye Chapter 319, USAWOA

SUBJECT: 6 October 2010 Meeting Minutes

- 1. CALL TO ORDER: Chapter Vice President Penny Stoker called the meeting to order at 1130 hours at the Corn Patch Restaurant, Grimes, Iowa.
- 2. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE/PRAYER: Chapter officers and members pledged allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America.
- 3. ATTENDANCE: Thirteen members attended today's meeting.
- 4. MEETING MINUTES: The minutes of the September 2010 meeting were read by Ms. Hill. Mr. England made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Mr. Miller, and approved by chapter members.
- 5. TREASURER'S REPORT: Mr. Tew was not present, therefore no treasurer's report was read.
- 6. GUEST SPEAKER: The chapter had no guest speaker for today's chapter meeting.

7. OLD BUSINESS:

• Alumni Day on Saturday, 18 September 2010: Mr. White reported there was a good turnout; he took some photos of the event. He handed out two membership forms.

STATUS: CLOSED

• Saturday, 9 October 2010 for the chapter's annual meeting has been postponed until possibly February 2011. More discussion on this at the November/December Luncheons.

STATUS: OPEN

• WOCS class at the RTI: Class Mentorship Dinner 9 September at the Dodge House was a great success. There were 36 attendees. Mr. White reminded us that we need to get tokens of appreciation for Fareway and Wal-Mart for their donations for the dinner.



U.S. ARMY WARRANT OFFICERS ASSOCIATION Hawkeye Chapter P.O. Box 289 Camp Dodge, IA 50131-0289



SUBJECT: 6 October 2010 Meeting Minutes

Mr. Westpheling reported the graduation at Fort McClellan, Alabama went well. Mr. Jacobsen took lots of photos. The WOA plaque went to Mr. Shaun Beck.

STATUS: CLOSED

• Mrs. Stoker is working on memberships, renewals, etc. NGB is working on a new website – an updated roster can't be pulled until they are finished.

STATUS: OPEN

• Type of memorabilia offered for sale with Hawkeye Chapter logo: Mr. Gillette is working with a vendor – we need to figure out how much money we want to spend – we get breaks on quantities.

STATUS: OPEN

• The National Conference of the USAWOA will be held 1-5 November at Huntsville, Alabama. Mr. Peters, Chapter President, is tentatively set to attend the conference. Mr. Peters will need to round up members' proxies and hand-carry them to the conference.

STATUS: OPEN

8. NEW BUSINESS:

• Mr. Peters sent an email asking us to be thinking about possible days for the Chili/Soup Luncheon that was such a hit last year. Members thought later in January 2011 would be a good choice. Mr. Peters also mentioned we may want to consider having the luncheon over on the Camp Dodge side this time. We will need to form a committee to start the ball rolling on this event. We will discuss more at the November/December Luncheons.

STATUS: OPEN

• Mr. Peters also sent an email asking members if we want to do a raffle again for the INGOA conference – he needs to start working on the permit if we agree to do the raffle.

STATUS: OPEN



U.S. ARMY WARRANT OFFICERS ASSOCIATION Hawkeye Chapter P.O. Box 289 Camp Dodge, IA 50131-0289



SUBJECT: 6 October 2010 Meeting Minutes

9. OPEN FORUM:

• If anyone knows of a fellow chapter member that is not receiving the minutes and emails, please inform them to email Miss Cathy Hill with their updated email address: cathy.sue.hill@us.army.mil

10. ADJOURNMENT: The next chapter meeting will be held on 3 November 2010, 1130 hrs, at the Corn Patch in Grimes, Iowa. Mr. Poggensee made a motion to adjourn our meeting, seconded by Mr. Morshead, approved by all. The meeting was adjourned at 1230 hours.

//Original Signed//
CATHY S. HILL
Hawkeye Chapter Secretary